
Reports Provided by County and District Attorneys; Sub. for HB 2055

Sub. for HB 2055 removes the requirement that  when a defendant  is sentenced to 
confinement, the court must forward a copy of all county and district attorney reports to the law 
enforcement officer who has the offender in custody for delivery to a correctional institution. 
Further,  it  clarifies  that  when  a  person  has  been  convicted  of  a  felony  and  sentenced  to 
imprisonment,  the  information  the  county  or  district  attorney  provides  to  the  Secretary  of 
Corrections is limited to any special facts and circumstances surrounding the commission of the 
offense or the offender that cannot be obtained from records already provided to the Secretary 
by the court.
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